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Delia de Lange

From: Marble Rasegoete [MarbleR@TSHWANE.GOV.ZA]
Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 12:37 PM
To: Delia de Lange
Subject: Re: DRAFT SCOPING REPORT FOR PROPOSED UPGRADE OF ROAD D620 AND 

ROAD D621 - UPGRADE   REF NR: LOK2015/002

Thank you Delia for the update. Please note that Amos Mapheko is not in goverance anymore and I would 
kindly request that you dont forward information to him any longer as this is causing a lot of unnecessary 
confusion and competition in the area.  
 
As the ward councillor of Ward 24, I remain the accounting officer in governance matters. 
 
Your positive response to this request will be highly appreciated. 
 
Yours in development, 
Cllr Malebo Rasegoete 
 
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Delia de Lange <delia@tgmenviron.co.za>  
Date: 2017/06/30 08:23 (GMT+02:00)  
To: Marble Rasegoete <MarbleR@TSHWANE.GOV.ZA>  
Subject: FW: DRAFT SCOPING REPORT FOR PROPOSED UPGRADE OF ROAD D620 AND ROAD 
D621 - UPGRADE REF NR: LOK2015/002  
 
  

FYI 

  

Delia de Lange 

TGM ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES cc 
72 Herbert Baker Street , Groenkloof 
P.O.BOX 219 GROENKLOOF 0027 
TEL: 012 346 7655  
FAX: 012 346 6074 
CELL: 083 289 3240 
delia@tgmenviron.co.za  

  

From: Delia de Lange [mailto:delia@tgmenviron.co.za]  

Sent: Tuesday, 27 June 2017 4:35 PM 

To: 'mamphekoamos@yahoo.com'; 'mardler@tshwane.gov.za'; 'thami.hadebe@transnet.net'; 
'rachel.mphofu@sasol.com'; 'mseetelo@sahra.org.za'; 'alphy0032@gmail.com'; 'matloucalvin4@gmail.com'; 

'josephlukhele06@gmail.com' 

Subject: DRAFT SCOPING REPORT FOR PROPOSED UPGRADE OF ROAD D620 AND ROAD D621 - UPGRADE REF NR: 
LOK2015/002 

  

Dear I & AP 

  
REF NR: LOK2015/002 

  
DRAFT SCOPING REPORT FOR PROPOSED UPGRADE OF ROAD D620 AND ROAD D621 

  



2

We hereby notify you of the availability of the Scoping Report for public review and comment for the 
abovementioned project from 28 June 2017 to 28 July 2017.  
  
Project description 
The project entails the upgrading of Road D620 & Road D621 from gravel to surfaced roads. Road D620 will be 
upgraded to a dual carriageway, approximately 9.3 km in length, with a proposed road reserve of 62 metres. 
Road D621 will remain a single carriageway, approximately 4.4 km in length, with a proposed road reserve of 30 
metres. Existing stormwater infrastructure will be replaced, and/or upgraded, and/or cleaned and new 
stormwater infrastructure will be constructed. 
  

Should you require a copy of the report, please be so kind as to contact Delia de Lange (012) 346 7655 or 
delia@lokisa.co.za in order to make arrangements to collect a copy at: 
  
72 Herbert  Baker Street 
Groenkloof  
Pretoria 

0081 

  
The copy is also available on Dropbox. 
  
We would like to thank all that have participated in the Public Participation Process, and we appreciate 
your comments and ongoing involvement during the Environmental Authorisation process.  
  
Regards 

  

Delia de Lange 

TGM ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES cc 
72 Herbert Baker Street , Groenkloof 
P.O.BOX 219 GROENKLOOF 0027 
TEL: 012 346 7655  
FAX: 012 346 6074 
CELL: 083 289 3240 
delia@tgmenviron.co.za  

 

 
http://www.tshwane.gov.za/Pages/Email_disclaimer.aspx 


